
Bridgewater Youth Soccer Association
December 5th, 2014 General Meeting Minutes

Meeting called to Order at 7:02 

Members Present: Ron Barron, Jim Frazier, George Umbrianna, Kevin Parrish, Robert Bodendorf,  Jim Loonie, Trish Gelina, 
Bryan Berry, Todd Davis, Karen Grant, Doug Mahoney, Brian Penny, LeeAnne Hefferernan

Secretary’s Report:  (Robert Bodendorf)
   Reading of the minutes of November 7th, 2014 General Meeting (posted)
   Reading of the minutes of November 18th, 2014 BOD meeting (posted)

Treasurer’s Report: (George Umbrianna)
   -No Report

Registrar’s Report: (Shawn Masefield)
   -179 out of 425 signed up for Travel
   -Dome games going well 

Website: (Shawn Masefield, Ed Meaney)
   -Up to date

Fields/Equipment: (Robert Bodendorf)
   -Fields Closed 

South Shore Soccer League:
   -All paper work for Travel teams submitted, next step starts after February 1st

Scott Walker Award
   -Zack Davis for boys
   -Carley Birch for girls

Spring Travel
   -Registration in progress
   -Teams complete

New Business:

   -2015 Board Vote

   Executive Board; Ron Barron president, Jim Frazier Vice President, Robert Bodendorf Recording Secretary, George 
Umbrianna Treasurer, Kendra Tansey Corresponding Secretary, Nate Schofield Registra

Board members are; Bryan Berry, Todd Davis, Shaun Mcdonough, Tricia Gelina, LeeAnne Heffernan, Ben Poinier, Brian 
Penny, Doug Mahony, Stephanie Coleman

Motion to adjourn by.

Meeting ends at 7:37
Next BYSA General Meeting 

Next BYSA BOD Meeting
Next SSSL Meeting 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Robert Bodendorf – Recording Secretary 


